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We are working to improve safety and reduce waiting times 

at the Happy Valley Drive and Chandlers Hill Road 

intersection and the Happy Valley Drive and Windebanks 

Road junction.  

What’s happening: 

As part of our ongoing planning study, we are undertaking site 

investigation works at the Happy Valley Drive and Chandlers Hill Road 

intersection and the Happy Valley Drive and Windebanks Road 

junction. 

How this affects you: 

To safely carry out these works there will be changes to traffic 

conditions to keep everyone safe. Speed restrictions will be in place on 

Happy Valley Drive during working hours. Please follow traffic 

management directions while works are in progress.   

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever 

possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to restrict 

driveway access temporarily.  Access for emergency vehicles will be 

maintained at all times during works.  

For further information: 

When 

Tuesday 15 October 2024 
and Wednesday 16 
October 2024 

Hours of operation 

8:30am – 4:30pm  

Where 

Happy Valley Drive at the 
Chandlers Hill Drive and 
Windebanks Road 
intersections 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/r/happyvalley 

• Contact the project team via email at 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880  
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